
Accessibility Statement for Coney Weston Parish Council 

This website is run by Coney Weston Parish Council. We aim to ensure that as many people as possible can use this 

website. Generally, that means you should be able to 

• navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 

• navigate most of the website using speech recognition software 

• listen to most of the website using a screen reader 

We have also tried to ensure that we have made the website text as simple as possible to understand. 

Please Go to AbilityNet to find advice on making your device easier to use if you have a disability. 

How Accessible is this Website?  

We know some parts of this website may not be fully accessible 

• you cannot modify the line height, colour or spacing of text 

• most older PDF documents are not fully accessible to screen reader software 

• you cannot skip to the main content when using a screen reader 

What to do if you cannot access parts of this Website 

If you need information on this website in a different format we will happily provide it. Please contact the website 

administrator with all such requests by email and we will get back to you as soon as possible 

Reporting accessibility problems with this website 

We are always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any problems that are not listed on this 

page or if you think we are not meeting accessibility requirements, please contact the website administrator by 

emailing cf.coneywestonpc@gmail.com 

Enforcement procedure 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the accessibility regulations. If you’re 

not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 

Technical information about this website's accessibility 

This website is partially compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines version 2.1 AA standard, due to the 

non-compliances listed below. 

• Many of our older PDFs do not meet accessibility standards. For example, they may not be structured so 

they are accessible to a screen reader. This does not meet WCAG 2.1 success criterion 4.1.2. 

• The accessibility regulations do not require us to fix PDFs or other documents published before 

23rd September 2018 if they are not essential to providing our services. For example, we do not plan to fix 

copies of minutes. 

• There are accessibility problems with the captioning of the vintage photos on the Home Page which is due to 

be addressed soon. 

 

How we tested this website 

The site is checked regularly using Siteimprove Accessibility checker using a Chrome browser extension 

This statement was prepared on 2nd November 2021 

To see the Website Accessibility Statement from our website provider, please use this link for full details 

 

https://mcmw.abilitynet.org.uk/
https://www.equalityadvisoryservice.com/
http://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG21/
https://www.suffolk.cloud/home/accessibility-statement
https://www.suffolk.cloud/home/accessibility-statement

